
 

 
May 26, 2020 
 

Dear Pool Owner or Operator: 

 Congratulations on your decision to open a new pool in Hendricks County. This packet of 

information includes copies of the following:  Plan Review and Permit Applications, the Indiana 

State Department of Health Swimming Pool Rule (410 IAC 6-2.1), the Hendricks County Public 

Pool and Spa Ordinance, and additional information to assist you in compliance with the pool 

permit requirements.  Additional information and applications can also be found at: 

https://www.co.hendricks.in.us/topic/index.php?topicid=69 

 Prior to opening your pool, you must obtain a valid permit from this office. A permit 

may be issued only after all the following are received: 

• Completed Plan Review Application, 

• Completed Permit Application for each pool or spa, 

• Permit fee paid for each pool or spa, 

• A current satisfactory water sample result of each pool or spa, and 

• A satisfactory inspection of your facility by the Health Department. During the 

pre-opening inspection you must demonstrate compliance with all requirements, 

including proper water chemistry, safety equipment, and correct signage.   

We appreciate your efforts to protect the health and safety of those attending your 

facility. A Hendricks County Environmental Health Specialist will be available to perform a pre-

opening inspection in order to discover any potential problems.  If you have any questions, 

please contact the Health Department at (317) 745-9217. 

Sincerely,  

 Krista Click 

Krista Click, Director 

Environmental Health 

 

Enclosures 

Nursing 
355 S Washington St Ste G40 

Danville, IN 46122 
Phone (317) 745-9222 
Fax (317) 745-9383 
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